Feedback Request for Pediatric Care
Program

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing exceptional
pediatric care, we are seeking feedback on our recent Pediatric Care Program.

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate if you could take a few
moments to share your thoughts regarding your experience with our program. Specifically, we
would like to know:

« How satisfied were you with the quality of care provided?
o Did our staff meet your expectations?
e What improvements, if any, would you suggest?

Please feel free to respond to this email or contact us at [Phone Number] by [Deadline Date].
Your feedback will help us enhance our services and better serve our pediatric patients and their
families.

Thank you for your time and support.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



